
 

 

 
 
April 12, 2021 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
This letter serves as a follow-up to our email regarding the question of compliance with our 
charter. In our renewal report, it reads that “the school’s schedule does not appear to provide 
the 7.5 hours of daily instruction set forth in the charter.” I recently reread our charter, which 
indicates that we “are a year-round program offering more than 200 instructional days (20 
more than a traditional school), and a 7.5-hour day (an hour more than a traditional school).”  
I realize that this letter and my email are outside of the factual correction time frame, but I 
wanted to clarify this point in writing to allow all parties to move forward with an accurate 
understanding. As always, I appreciate your continued support and that of the Charter School 
Office. Please feel free to reach out to me if there are any questions. Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Julie A. Locey 
Principal 




